
 

Sent via Arbor email 20th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Do you have any light up, noisy or wind-up toys that your children no longer need or use? 

We would love to take them off your hands! 

 

At Hiltingbury Infant School we use a highly motivating and creative approach to help build 

attention and early communication skills with some of our pupils. For this to work effectively we 

use a range of noisy, light up, movement-based toys. If you have any that you're willing to 

donate that would be incredibly helpful. 

 

 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Fran Masters 

Senco 

Hiltingbury Infant School 

Hiltingbury Road 

Chandler's Ford 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO53 5NP 

 


